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The Delaware River Basin Commission has proposed prohibiting hydraulic fracturing in the
watershed and strictly regulating other water-related fracking activities. The Commission is taking
this step because it has concluded after years of study that fracking "presents risks, vulnerabilities,
and impacts to surface and ground water resources."
Trout Unlimited supports these measures to protect our coldwater resources, not least the Upper
Delaware's wild trout fishery.
 


